Al

One Energy Place
Pensacola, Florida 32520

Tel 850.444.6111

RECEIVED
MAR 17 2003

March 14, 2003 BUREAU OF AR Re GULF A
T rEduAToN . POWER

Mr. Scott M. Sheplak, P.E. A SOUTHERN COMPANY
Florida Department of Environmental Protection ;

Bureau of Air Regulation

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

RE: STARTUP NOTIFICATION
Stanton Units 25 & 26 (PSD-FL-313, PA 81-14SA2)

Dear Mr. Sheplak:

Southern Company Florida LLC hereby makes notice of initial startup (first fire) of the
combined cycle units referenced above at the Curtis H. Stanton Energy Center in Orange
County. The estimated best case for the “first fire” for Unit 25 is April 15, 2003. Itis
anticipated that Unit 26 will startup 7-10 days after Unit 25. The “tie to the grid” trigger
date will be the same dates as discussed above. In the event that there is a change in
these dates, we will provide notification to your office.

If you have any questions or need further information regarding this notification, please
call me at (850) 444-6527.

Sincerely,

j;w;\tg%;- Q;i?. .

G. Dwain Waters, Q.E.P.
Air Quality Programs Supervisor

Cc: Robert G. Moore, Southern Power
Ronnie Walston, Southern Power
Robert Shaffeld, Southern Power
Heather Turner, Southern Power
Brian Barham, Southern Company Services
Danny Herrin, Southern Company Services
Tuck Tucker, Gulf Power Company
Jim Vick, Gulf Power Company
Mike Markey, Gulf Power Company
Lynn Haynes, EPA — Region [V
Leonard Kozlov, FDEP — Central District
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